
12 STRATEGIC COMMISSIONING PLAN UPDATE 

 The IJB considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) by the 
Head of Strategic Planning and Development providing an update on the 
progress made with regard to the actions detailed within each of the 
strategic commissioning plans. 

 It was recommended that the IJB note the progress made with regard to 
the actions detailed in strategic commissioning plans. 

 Decision 

 To note the terms of the report. 

 


